
Reception news  15th March 2019 

Last week we really enjoyed world book day. We loved dressing up as our favourite 

book characters and we had a parade in the hall with Year 1 and Year 2. We also 

enjoyed buddy reading sessions with the children in Year 5. They came and shared 

stories with us. 

 

This week we had a visit from Mike, a policeman. He told us all about his job and we 

talked about road safety. We have to make sure we stop, look and listen before 

crossing the road. We tried on lots of police hats and jackets and some of us have 

decided we would like to work in the police when we are older.   

 

 

Some of us spent time painting a big police car and policeman after Mike’s visit. We 

also wrote what we had learnt about the police. 

 

 

In maths we have been focusing on shape. This has included naming and describing 

2D and 3D shapes. We have been making shape pictures, digging in the sand for 

shapes, printing with shapes and much more! 

 
We are now looking forward to starting our new book: Aliens Love Underpants! 

 


